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To Lower Key Stage 2 Children

We thought it would be great to begin a new challenge. Did you know that Monday was World Oceans Day? This will be the reason for the challenge for the next three weeks. We want you to find out about the oceans of the world and the life linked to the oceans. This can be the fish, mammals or even plant life found in our seas. You could find out about life in distant oceans like the Arctic or around Australia. You could use your own experiences to write about something closer to home (like rock pools). This is your opportunity to explore a different habitat and environments.

Use the internet, like Purple Mash site or information for KS2 sites.  Use your own books that you may have. In this pack, we have enclosed focussed work for you to use.  Please feel free to use these. 

Present your work as a poster or a leaflet or even a PowerPoint. You can email these to your teacher using Purple Mash.

If you require paper for recording and printed copies of the projects please email stating your child’s name and year group.
admin@northburn.northumberland.sch.uk


We really hope you enjoy this project.

Have fun and stay safe.


Mr Boxshall	Mrs Cowan	Mrs Wallace


(The World Oceans Day website is available throughout June and is: https://worldoceanday.school/ )




[image: ]
image1.png
NORTHBURN PRIMARY SCHOOL

Horton Drive, Cramlington, Northumberland NE23 3QS
Tel: 01670 739111

Email: admin@northburn.northumberland.sch.uk
www.northburn.northumberland.sch.uk

Headteacher: Mrs Clare Scott

ORTHBURN
PRIMARY SCHOOL





image2.png




